
By matan Torah, when Hashem was giving over the Torah there 
was no sound in the entire world because if there were any sound 
at all then they could say that there is another god. Also by Har 
Karmel a man named Eliahu had a fight against 400 ovdei avoda 
zarah about who is G-d. They then brought karbanot and said 
whoever’s korban gets eaten that means their god is the true god 
and only Eliahu it was eaten right away but by the ovdei avoda 
zarah there was no sound in the entire world to show that Ha-
shem is G-d. If there was any sound then they could have said 
that was their god’s doing. This shows that if a person really 
wants to believe something, even if it’s so stupid, they will still think it’s true.   

Dvar Torah: Eli Vaynberg  

Sponsorship Opportunities:  
• Kiddush: $120 
• Seudas Shlishi: $85 
• Yartzeit Board: $250 
• Eitz Chaim: $120 
• Weekly Newsletter: $50 
 
Scrip - Purchase on YI’s website or 
by contacting Joyce at  
JJoseph5@aol.com 

Tribute Cards— Support YI & 
mark any occasion by purchasing 
on YI’s website.  
 

Dvar Torah - to submit a Dvar Torah for the news-
letter, please  use the link in the email.  
 
Membership 
$1,525 Regular Family 
$775 Single / Retired Family / Young Family 
(under 30 years) 
$400 Young Single (under 30) 
$500 First year at YI—Family 
$250 First year at YI—Single 
$500 Associate Membership 
For more info, contact Shmuel at  
Samuel.Gluck@gmail.com 
 
Newsletter submissions deadline 4:00 pm Wednes-
days.   

Parshat Terumah — Adar 4, 5780— February 28, 2020 

Mincha & Maariv 5:30 pm 

Candle Lighting 5:32 pm 

Sunset 5:50 pm 

Shacharis 8:30 am 

Jr Minyan R’ Binyamin 9:45 am 

Shabbos Groups 9:45 am 

Mincha 5:20 pm 

Maariv 6:33 pm 

Shabbos Ends 6:42 pm 

Shabbos 

Next Week 

Shacharit (Sun) 8:30 am 

Shacharis (Mon-Fri) 6:45 am 

Mincha & Maariv  5:35 pm 

Nightfall/Shma after 6:30 pm 

Daf Yomi 8:30 pm 

Maariv 9:30 pm 

Kollel Maariv (Mon-Thurs) 9:00 pm 

Young Israel of Cherry Hill  817 Cooper Landing Road, Cherry Hill, NJ 08002   Phone: (856) 442-9424   yicherryhill.com 

Your simcha is our simcha... if anyone has a 

simcha or news they would like shared in 

the newsletter, please e-mail Martelle 

at ma5he5sp90@gmail.com. Please re-

member newsletter deadline is 4pm on 

Wednesdays.   

Newsletter deadline update:  Guaran-
teed deadline Wednesdays at 4 PM. All 
submissions before this guaranteed to 

be in newsletter. Late Deadline  Thurs-
days 4 PM. Will likely make it to news-

letter, but not guaranteed. 

Purim Cards Available  

In addition to the community mishloach 
manos program, the Young Israel of 

Cherry Hill is once again 
selling Purim cards this year. The cost is 

 –each; 10  $5 cards 9 –as follows: 1 
each; 25 and above  $4.50 cards 24

$4 each. To order your cards, please 
mailing Joyce -e place your order by

-609 or text jjoseph5@aol.com Joseph at
can be paid for on the  Cards .2770-471

Shul website or by cash or check upon 
pickup  

Kiddish is sponsored by Karen 
and Richard Sullivan in com-

memoration of the  yarzheit of 
Karen's mother, Chava Leeba 

bat Dovid   
 

Kiddish Sponsored by Duke 
McCarthy: All glory, honor, 

blessings, and praise to the G-d 
of Abraham, Isaac, and Jacob!! 
Hashem is His name! May He 

bless all Israel and Jews through-
out the world especially Young 

Israel of Cherry Hill and Families! 
Shabbat Shalom!!  

Security:  

Young Israel has initiated its program of volunteer security greeters controlling the door, screening those seeking entry and 

conducting counter-surveillance on Shabbos mornings.   We need more volunteers to help the program continue, so please 

consider volunteering.   If you would like to be trained to be a greeter but could not attend the class we can give you on the job 

training on Shabbos.  To assist our efforts to protect our community against the real, serious and growing general threat to 

Jewish institutions, either as a greeter or in another function, please contact, marcrhess@hotmail.com.   Members of our secu-

rity committee were also privileged to meet this week with Mr. Doron Horowitz, the SNJ Jewish Federation's  new Regional 

Security Director.   Mr. Horowitz, a decorated former officer and counter-terrorism operator of the Israel Border Police,  with 

extensive US Jewish communal security experience, is available to assist our community in planning, training and other func-

tions.   We are grateful to him and the Jewish Federation for this assistance.   

Rabbi's Endorsement:  

Shul security continues to be an important matter in the Jewish community at large as well as for our own congregation. Securi-

ty concerns must always be met with a two-pronged attack encompassing both the spiritual response of increased tefilah and 

Torah, as well as a physical response of increased security features to protect our Kehillah. If you're able and willing to volun-

teer to guard the entrance to the shul for a Shabbos morning time slot, please fill out the questionnaire at the link below. 

Thanking you in advance for your dedication to the tzorchei tzibbur.  

Rabbi Jonathan Bienenfeld  

Purim 

If anyone is available to help with setup for 
the Purim Seuda at 3:30 PM Purim day, 

Please email sarah.bienenfeld@gmail.com  

The deadline to sign up for the Mishloach Manot Project 
and help benefit Young Israel, Politz Day School, and 
Congregation Sons of Israel is THIS SUNDAY! Give to 
your community in more ways than one and have your 
name included in the basket that will be distributed on 
Purim day. Click this link and login to sign up: https://

www.soicherryhill.org/campaign/purim-shalach-manot-
2020.html   
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